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NOTE NUMBER:      2022/22 
 
 
 

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations Office at Geneva presents its 

compliments to the Secretary General of the United Nations (High Commissioner for Human Rights) 

and the Special Procedures Branch and has the honour to request a one month extension to be able 

to fully reply to the questions posed by the Special Rapporteurs, in the “Joint Communication from 

Special Procedures” (OL NZL 1/2022), dated 19 January 2022. 

 

The New Zealand Permanent Mission takes this opportunity to renew to the Secretary General of the 

United Nations (High Commissioner for Human Rights) and the Special Procedures Branch the 

assurances of its highest consideration. 
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